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NOTE TO EDITORS:

A copy of an inspection report by the Maryland Department of
the Environment related to Neutron Products, Inc., Dickerson,
Maryland, is available for examination at the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission's Public Document Room, 2120 L Street, N.W.,
Washington, D.C. The Maryland inspection was conducted with the
assistance and consultation of technical personnel from the NRC.
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